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What’s slowing down your Internet?
There could be a number of things. Citizens has tools to 
help identify the problem. Here is a little insight from 
our Techs and actual situations that have occurred with 
customers:

1. “While running a slow speed ticket this morning, my 
customer had trouble believing me that he was using 
all his bandwidth. I used Flow Analyzer to show him 
that Saturday while his computer was on, Microsoft_

web was using all of his bandwidth when trying to 
update. Due to issues, he would turn the computer and 
modem o�  and it would stop the download and not 
allow it to complete.”

Answer: Microsoft updates can have a large impact 
on bandwidth. The best thing to do is to allow your 
computer to complete the update; don’t shut o�  the 
computer until it is complete. If you normally only 
use your computer on 20 to 30 minutes a day while 
checking emails, this is normally not enough time for 
a computer at 1.5 Mbps per second to complete a full 
download of Microsoft updates. We advise you to leave 
the computer up while updates are running.

One of the most common reasons for a slow computer 
are programs running in the background. Remove or 
disable any programs that automatically start each time 
the computer boots. To see what programs are running 
in the background, open Task Manager.

24/7 Support Available  •  1.800.741.9525

Technology Tips Straight from Our Techs:

The National Do Not Call Registry was created to prevent 
unwelcome calls from Telemarketers. It prohibits all telemarketing 
except from companies with which you have an existing relationship 
and certain non-pro� t organizations from calling you. 

To register your phone number, simply call the number below from 
the phone number you would like added to the list. 

Home Phone:  888.382.1222 or 866.290.4236 (TTY)

Cell Phone:  888.382.1222

You may also register or obtain more information by visiting the 
National Do Not Call Registry website:  donotcall.gov. Inclusion of 
your name on the list will be e� ective three months following your 
registration. Your number will remain on the registry permanently 
unless you request that it be removed.

“Not another telemarketer!”
Submit your number to the National Do Not Call Registry


